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Trojan Tots Pre-K 
The 32 available spots have been filled and we currently have a waiting list. We are very excited 
to start our second year offering Pre-K and look forward to a fun filled year.

Federal Programs Updates
Migrant Education Program: Maricela Guzman was able to train with Aida Barroso who was our 
previous liaison during summer school and will continue training with our regional support 
coordinator. We will also have a few days of migrant specific training held in Boise and Nampa 
in September that we will both attend. 

The ESEA/IDEA Federal Programs Director’s Meeting will be held September 14-15. These 
meetings provide a review as well as any updates to the various federal program requirements 
and reporting. 


